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Fire personer savnet i Trollkjerka, Evenes

Four persons missing in Trollkjerka, Evenes

Wednesday the 6th of April Rolf Thorsen got a call from the police saying that four persons were overdue from a trip in
Trollkjerka. He initiated the alarm procedure and several people were ready to go.

An hour after the first alert the police asked for the rescuers to go to the cave. While on the phone, a message came
through that the missing persons were found, and the operation was off.

Important experiences:

1. Observe your alarm time.

2. Do not hesitate to call the police when someone is missing.

3. Calling out the cave rescue service involves a lot of people, and takes time.



